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June 27, 2019

Col. Ann A. Wright

Dear Ms. Wright:

Mahalo for contacting me regarding the tragic USS Liberty incident in 1967.

To date, there have not been formal congressional investigations of the USS Liberty incident. However, you may be 

interested in two congressional reports that involve the USS Liberty, both of which I have attached to this email. The 

first is the written record of an exchange on the USS Liberty that came out of a hearing before the Senate Armed 

Services Committee in 1967. The second is a 1971 report from the House Armed Services Committee reviewing 

worldwide communications of the Department of Defense, including those regarding the USS Liberty.

Thank you again, and please continue to let me know of your views. Please also sign up for regular updates from me and 

my office through my e-newsletter and social media outreach at https://case.house.gov/contact.
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